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  EYFS & Year 1 Newsletter 

Friday 9th June 2023 

What have we been 

learning? 

Nursery 

This week we introduced our new 

topic “Towers, Tunnels and 

Turrets.” The children enjoyed 

dressing up as kings, queens, 

princesses and knights. 

Reception 

This week Reception had a special 

visitor. She wore a golden crown, 

silky gloves and a shiny dress. It 

was Queen Camilla! Reception 

enjoyed asking the Queen a range 

of questions. 

Year 1 

The children had a fantastic time at 

Thorndon Country Park on Monday, 

following the Gruffalo trail! Well 

done to all the children for being 

fantastically behaved      . 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

 

  
 

 

 
 

House Points 

Seacole 
801 

Shakespeare 
757 

Bannister 
772 

Pankhurst 
699 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget…  

Please ensure PE kits are washed and returned to school so children are 

able to take part in PE lessons. 

Please ensure children are appropriately dressed and prepared for the 

warmer weather! 

Mathematicians of the Week: 
 

Bumblebee - Amelia 

Ladybird – Humzah  

Badger – Affan 

Hedgehog -Hajra 
 Thought for the week… 

Should we take tests 

in primary school? 

Mohammed 

Badar 

 

Helping at Home 

Remember to read at home! House points are awarded to 

children regularly reading outside of school. 

 

 

 

 

 

Archie 

Check out our school 

website for more exciting 

school news! 

 

 
www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Yulian 

Joel  Charlie 
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